
Griffiths-Scott School 
School Message: Administrative Changes for 2025 - 2026 School Year 

 

Griffin Families, 

I am happy to welcome our new Principal for next year, Tanya McFarland. 

Tanya began her career with WRPS at WCHS as a teacher and inclusion coach. She 
then moved into administration as Vice Principal at Norwood and most recently served as 
Principal of Pipestone School. Tanya is a strong and compassionate leader who fosters a 
positive and supportive school environment. She consistently prioritizes student 
engagement, 
learning, and well-being. Her commitment to education is evident in her advocacy for 
differentiated instruction and her ability to support diverse learning styles. Tanya’s 
leadership 
continues to make a meaningful impact across the school community. 

We will be saying congratulations and farewell to Patrick Granger who will be taking on the 
role of Vice Principal of Buck Mountain Central School next year, we are going to really miss 
the dedication and support for school community that Patrick has brought to the Griffin 
community.  Congratulations to Patrick and to the BMC community! 

We will also be saying congratulations and farewell to Michelle Micklich who will be taking 
on the role of Vice Principal at Wetaskiwin Composite High School next year.  Michelle has 
been a fantastic leader in our school community and will be a great support for Griffin 
students when they head into their Grade 9-12 years at the high school, congratulations to 
Michelle! 

With the exit of Michelle, we are happy to welcome our new Vice Principal for next year, 
Michael Currie. 

Vice Principal of Griffiths-Scott School - Michael Currie 
Michael brings over two decades of experience in education, including 14 years of teaching 
and 9 years in school administration. Michael has his Masters of Educational Studies, LQS 



and E.Ed. He has served as Vice Principal and Principal at MESC, Vice Principal at 
Parkdale 
School, and most recently as Acting Principal at Falun School. Michael is a relational and 
experienced leader who prioritizes student success, inclusive practices, and collaborative 
school communities. He is known for his daily presence in classrooms, his willingness to 
support staff through teaching and mentorship, and his thoughtful, steady leadership. His 
strengths in school operations, instructional leadership, and conflict resolution have made a 
lasting impact in every school he has served. We are excited to welcome Michael to 
Griffiths-Scott School, where his commitment to student learning and strong school culture 
will 
continue to enrich the lives of students, staff, and families. 

Thank you,  

Griffiths-Scott School 

 

 

 


